
NO: 23-17-99 

SUBJECT: Roof Rack Cross Bar Shipping Location 

DATE: May 21, 1999 

DISCUSSION: 

The rear cross bar on the roof rack is currently being moved to the full forward location prior to 
shipment from the assembly plant. This is being done to prevent damage to the cross bar when vehicles 
are loaded onto transports. 

The cross bar must be moved back to the rear most position on the roof rack rails prior to delivery to 
customers. Leaving the cross bar in the forward position can cause excessive air turbulence and the 
associated wind noise. 

POLICY: Information Only 




